Mary Sue Hibbs

From: Garion Brown <brown2022@ecsdcards.com>
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2019 6:44 PM

To: earthamcityhall@mchsi.com

Subject: Re: Eagle Scout Project Idea

City Hall,

I'm sorry, I have to do a follow-up email, I don't want any confusion. I didn't specifically say what the sign was
going to be made out of. The wooden posts on the side will be made of wood with metal rods underneath the
ground for support and making sure the wood won't rot. The physical sign with the lettering and words will be
made out of metal. I have already talked to the school about being able to use their plasma cutter for the metal
patt.

Thank you for being reasonable with my confusion,
-Garion Brown

On Mon, May 20, 2019 at 11:54 AM Garion Brown <brown2022@ecsdcards.com> wrote:
Earlham City Hall,
This is Garion Brown. I have been thinking about an Eagle Scout project I could do at the Cemetary. [ already
had an idea to redo the signs attached to the shack, but I heard that the shack was going to come down, Now, I
came up with an idea to make bigger signs near both entrances. The signs could have the clean updates and 'no
mopeds or motoreycles in the cemetery'. The signs could be made out of wood with longer metal posts within
the ground so the wood wouldn't rot, Attached below are a couple of pictures of what 1 am thinking about.

I would be more than happy to come present my idea in a city council meeting sometime. You can get back to
me at my email brown2022@ecsdcards.com or at my number 5156613245,




